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Natalie Sanders Discusses COVID-19 Employment
Questions with The News & Observer

04.17.2020

Brooks Pierce attorney Natalie Sanders recently sat down for a Q&A session with The News &
Observer detailing how COVID-19 will affect employers and workplaces.

The article provides information to employers on how to deal with COVID-19 in the workplace and
answers some frequently asked questions including asking employees about recent travel, testing
employees for COVID-19 and how to manage employees who work from home.

The article was also published by The Charlotte Observer.

Sanders provides counsel and defense to businesses in all aspects of the employment relationship.
Her 24 years of experience as an attorney, operations manager, entrepreneur, and community
volunteer allow her to relate well to management and provide nuanced guidance in complex
matters.

Click here to access the full article.

PEOPLE

Natalie K. Sanders

SERVICES
COVID-19 Response Resources

Labor & Employment

BROOKSPIERCE.COM



